
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

PE 

This half term we will be learning about health 

and fitness in PE.  

PE Days – Wednesday Afternoon. 

Please send children with their kit on a Monday 

and it can remain in school until Friday in case we 

can fit in an additional PE session. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science 

This half term, the children will be researching different plants 

and learning about what a plant needs to grow healthily and 

what effects changing seasons has on plant growth. We will also 

be learning about the scientist Tim Smit.  
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Gods and Mortals  

Art/DT  

In Art, we will be researching the 

work of Giuseppe Arcimboldo. We 

will be producing our own sculptures 

using recycled materials and everyday 

objects. In DT, we will be cooking up 

some treats and putting our sewing 

skills to the test to create our own 

foodbank logos.  

 

Literacy 

In Literacy we will be developing our creative writing 

skills. Our stimulus in Literacy is ‘Hansel and Gretel’. 

Children will explore writing a non-chronological report 

all about witches as well as coming up with their own 

alternative ending to the traditional tale.   

 

 

Spellings/Home 

learning – Spellings 

and reading books will 

be sent home weekly. 

Please could you practise 

reading and spellings 

with your child as often 

as possible- Thank you.  

Maths 

This half term we will be continuing to 

consolidate our understanding on 

multiplication and division. We will also look 

at understanding fractions and working out 

a fraction of an amount, before moving on 

to time. Children will recap learning from 

Y1 and build on these skills.  

History/Geography 

In History, we will be learning and 

researching about our local area 

(Doncaster) and exploring how our home 

town has changed over the past 100 years 

and what is special about our town.  

In Geography, we will be learning about 

climates and where they are in relation to 

the equator.  

 

Foodbanks 

Reading 

Please read at home as much as you can to 

develop the children’s love of reading. Books 

need to be returned to school in their plastic 

wallets on a Monday and placed in the box in 

their classroom. Books will be changed and sent 

back out on a Wednesday.  

 

 

ICT –  

Over this half term the children will be exploring multimedia in ICT. 


